
    November 15, 2002 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
 In July, 2002, we submitted a resolution approving an Out-of-Program 
Agreement to the Common Council for introduction.  The Agreement would be between 
the City and Tameister Development Company, LLC, a developer, and would pertain to 
the design, construction, and funding of public improvements to serve a four- (4) lot 
residential subdivision located at the current terminus of South 85th Street south of West 
Oklahoma Avenue. 
 
 This resolution was referred to the Public Improvements Committee.  It was 
assigned file number 020511.  For various reasons, the Committee has not yet acted 
on the resolution and associated proposed agreement.  A substitute resolution has now 
been drafted.  The Agreement has also been revised.  The substitute resolution and 
revised Agreement are both attached.  Please place them in the Committee file. 
 
 If you have any questions, feel free to contact Tom Miller at extension 3304. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
     Commissioner of Public Works 
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Attachments 
 
c:  Alderman Dudzik 
 



bc:  J. Purko 
       J. Polenske 
       J. Mantes 
       T. Thur 
       M. Scheller 
       K. Kutz 
       T. Miller 


